Centre for Plastic and Jaw Surgery Queen Victoria Hospital Holtye Road East Grinstead

1st November 1951

Dear Mr. Nagelmann,

Thank you very much for your letter. I have discussed your case at length with my colleagues, and we have looked at the post-crash photographs, and I believe that we might be able to help you. As a caveat, I would say that it is highly unlikely we will ever be able to restore your looks without blemish, but we do believe we can aid with some of the stiffness and the worst of the scarring, and perhaps over time improve the cosmetic appearance.

We have room for you to become a resident here, which we believe is the best way to ensure that the process is properly managed.

Yours faithfully.

Vincent Fairchild

Dr. Vincent Fairchild Director of Surgery

24 Copthorne Road, Felbridge, Surrey

15th October 1953

Dear Mr Nagelmann,

I was writing to enquire as to whether you'd object to being one of several patients to be interviewed by my daughter, Audrey. She is recently qualified in psychoanalysis and psychotherapy from the University of Vienna (Freud's old department) and is seeking more practical experience 'in the field', as it were.

If you could spare the time to talk to her I would be most grateful; it would be excellent experience for her, and, I venture to suggest, might be helpful for you?

With thanks,

Vincent Fairchild

24 Copthorne Road, Felbridge, Surrey

9th January 1954

Dear Lukas,

In this matter of tradition I firmly believe that my opinion matters not a jot, but for what it is worth, you have my blessing, and in anticipation of a favourable response from Audrey I wish you all the best.

Yours in friendship,

Vincent